
Public Works Monthly Update 

 

Pre-Hurricane prep work done beforehand. Storm drains cleaned and checked, debris 

picked up, flags and banners secured. Town had several trees down, lots of small limbs 

and leaves.  All in all, faired very well considering damages in other areas. 

 

Street Department 

Cold Patch/Hot Patch Asphalt done in several streets around town in repair areas and 

potholes. Storm clean-up still being done.  

 

Maintenance 

Lift arms on Loader is fixed.  Hydraulic cylinder on Trash Truck is fixed.  All vehicles 

are in service and up to date on inspections. Leaf Vac was temporarily out of service for 

a bad choke solenoid.  It will be back by Friday. 

 

Water Department 

Main Sewer line project on Anderson Street has been completed.  Lead and Copper 

water sample testing has been completed. 

 

Other Updates 

 

Awaiting delivery of new Dumpsters (three).   


